THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS
BOARD ACTION SUMMARY
BOARD AGENDA #.  «p o

AGENDA DATE: February 28, 2017

DEPT. Board of Supervisors

SUBJECT:
Acceptance of the Resignation of Lawrence M. Johnson from the Stanislaus County Veterans

Advisory Commission

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS:
No. 2017-74

Noes: Supervisors: ____ NONE
Excused or Absent: Supervisors:None ___ oo oo
Abstaining: Supervisor: _________ NONE
1) X Approved as recommended

2) Denied

3) Approved as amended

4) Other:

MOTION:

ElabelIOs i

ATTEST: EL|ZA@H A. KING, Clerk of th{Bjard of Supervisors File No.




THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS

AGENDA ITEM
DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA #: *A-2
Urgent O Routine ® :‘;2(/ AGENDA DATE: February 28, 2017
CEO CONCURRENCE: 4/5 Vote Required: Yes O No ®

SUBJECT:
Acceptance of the Resignation of Lawrence M. Johnson from the Stanislaus County Veterans
Advisory Commission

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. Accept the resignation of Lawrence M. Johnson from the Stanislaus County Veterans
Advisory Commission.

2. Direct staff to post a vacancy.

3. Direct staff to send a Certificate of Appreciation to Mr. Johnson.

CONTACT PERSON:
Elizabeth King, Clerk of the Board Phone number: 209-525-4494
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BOAF 05 SUPERVISURE

AN P63 P29

February 9, 2017

Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors
Advisory Commission

1010 10" Street Suite 6500

Modesto, CA 95354

Dear Board of Supervisors of Stanislaus County,

| Lawrence M. Johnson (Larry) am officially submitting my resignation as Commissioner
representing and serving Veterans on The Stanislaus County Advisory Commission. | feel the
time has come to retire from all of my memberships.

It’s been an honor and a privilege to have worked with a fine group of individuals helping make
the Veterans Center become a reality for Stanislaus County. | cannot think of a better way to
end my career of serving on boards than representing our Veterans. | have enjoyed the many
friendships | have been offered by being a part of this Commission and have enjoyed working
with all of you.

| wish you all well as you continue to do great work for Stanislaus County!

Sincerely,

Lawrence M. Johnson

cc: Patricia Hill-Thomas, Stanislaus County CEO



